
Flexible Spending Account (FSA) Grace Period
How it Will Work in 2018

With the grace period included in the university’s flexible spending accounts (FSA), don’t forget that you 
have until March 15, 2018 to spend any remaining 2017 flexible spending account dollars.  
Beginning in 2018, the University of Louisville is switching to Discovery Benefits for FSA accounts. However, 
Chard-Snyder will continue to manage 2017 FSA accounts until the grace period is over.  You will continue 
to use your Benny card for any expenses until March 15 or until you run out of 2017 money.  2018 funds will 
be managed by Discovery Benefits beginning January 1, 2018.
Please review the flow chart below for a quick guide on the process.

Using Flexible Spending Accounts after January 1, 2018

Did you have 
a FSA account in 

2017?

Have you 
spent all your 
2017 money?

There is nothing 
additional you need to do.

YES

NO

NO

YES

YES

NO

For 2018 FSA
Discovery Benefits
www.discoverybenefits.com
1-866-451-3399

General Questions
UofL Benefits
louisville.edu/hr/benefits
(502) 852-6258

For 2017 FSA
Chard-Snyder
www.chard-snyder.com
1-800-982-7715

Begin to use the new 
Discovery Benefits card 
January 1 for your 2018 

FSA-eligible expenses.  All 
reimbursements should 

be submited to Discovery 
Benefits.

Continue to use the 
Benny card and/or submit 

reimbursements to 
Chard-Snyder 

until March 15, 2018 or until 
you run out.

You have until April 15, 
2018 to submit receipts for 
reimbursement for money 

spent before March 15.

Once you have 
spent all your 2017 

money, or it is 
after March 15, did 

you elect a FSA 
for 2018?

Contact 
Info

http://www.discoverybenefits.com
http://louisville.edu/hr/benefits
http://www.chard-snyder.com

